
December 2021 Student Newsletter

Hello Kean Ocean Cougars,

It’s hard to believe we are getting ready to wrap up another fall semester. The Kean Ocean Administrative team is
wishing all of you and your families a very happy and healthy holiday season!

Registration for Spring 2022

Registration is ongoing for Spring 2022 course selection. It is imperative to register as soon as possible to ensure you
get a seat in your preferred sections. To do so, please see KeanWise/Student Planning and/or reach out to your
academic advisor.

Please be mindful when you register, full time flat rate tuition is the same for any number of credits between 12-19. If
you have any questions, please consult with your advisor or e-mail KeanOCC@Kean.edu.

The number of credits for which you register can also impact financial aid. If you have any financial aid questions,
please reach out to finaid@kean.edu.

New Programs

We are excited to announce that we are now offering the B.A. in Liberal Arts at Kean Ocean.

For all programs offered at Kean Ocean and their corresponding curriculum sheets/requirements, please visit
https://www.kean.edu/ocean/undergraduate-graduate-curriculum-sheets.

Academic Support

Need someone to speak to about your degree program and progress at Kean? Unsure who to go to with questions
about courses, your academic plan, grade point average and more? Email Maureen Byrne, Associate Director Kean
Ocean for an appointment at mmorland@kean.edu.

Yoga Teacher Certification Program

The School of Health and Human Performance is offering a 200-hour level Registered Yoga Teacher (RYT)
certification accredited through Yoga Alliance. For more information, please visit:
https://www.kean.edu/academics/college-education/school-health-and-human-performance/yoga-teacher-certification
or reach out to Tara Bogota at tbogota@kean.edu.

Job Opportunities

Interested in working at Kean Ocean? If you would like to be a student worker, please email your information to Taylor
LaCava at shubsdat@kean.edu.
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If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out as we are here to help. Thank you for reading and be
well!
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